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Board Meeting, April 19 
The next BALTECH board meeting will take place on Thursday April 19, 11.00 

hrs Baltic time and 10.00 hrs Swedish time. 

The agenda will be sent shortly. Attention will be given the rectors meeting on 

June 18. All proposals are welcome. 

 

BALTECH – NORDTEK Joint Conference 2012, June 15 – 18  
Preparations for the BALTECH – NORDTEK Joint Conference 2012 are underway 

and running according to schedule. Developments can be followed on 

www.ttu.ee/nordtek-baltech. 

Kindly inform potential interest groups at your universities of the event and ask 

them to register. 

In line with previous NORDTEK conferences, we hope that student participation 

will be paid by each university. 

The excursion will partly be an outdoor activity with a need for smartphones 

(iPhone/Android, etc). Kindly bring them along! 

 

BALTECH Scholarship  
The BALTECH Secretariat is evaluating scholarship applications and will present 

a list within short which will be sent to board members for final approval. 
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